
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, Madam & to who it may concern 

We thought that most of the area of Thelwall was a Conservation Area & therefore should 
be Protected as such. 
We purchased our home within the last year & nothing showed up on the search about 
this or about the proposed road. 
This must have been planned for a while so cannot understand how this has not been 
pointed out when purchasing as I thought that is the idea of a Search. 

I would however like to say that it is so wrong to destroy Green Belt when Warrington has 
Brown Field Sites it could use which would be more sensible & acceptable to people. 

North Warrington does not seem to have been included in any development & has plenty 
of brown field sites & a good Motorway network. 
South Warrington already has traffic problems, getting onto M6 is nearly impossible on 
some days as is getting in & out of Warrington. 

I urge you to reconsider your plans & consider the above around Warrington North if you 
need to build more homes using Brown Field Sites. 

Yours sincerely 




